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SPPA Student Profile 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are pleased to present our next SPPA student profile: 

Yasmine Behiry, Professional Certificate in Public Policy Analysis 

 

 
 

 

Stay connected 

with SPPA 

 

Facebook: /YorkUSPPA 
Twitter: @YorkUSPPA 

 
 

 

*If you wish to unsubscribe 

from the SPPA Newsletter, 

please send a reply email to 

lapssppa@yorku.ca asking to 

be removed from the mailing 

list. Thank you. 

  

mailto:lapssppa@yorku.ca
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2015-2016 McLaughlin Academic's 
Choice Award 

 
 

We are pleased to announce that Melissa 
Calanza, our 4th year BPA Honours 
major/International Development Studies minor 
student is the recipient of this year's McLaughlin 
Academic's Choice Award.  
 
The award is presented to two students who 
have demonstrated great devotion and countless 
time to McLaughlin College Student Clubs and 
the McLaughlin College community through their 
dedication to the club experience and club 
promotion. The students are recognized for their 
continued contribution to the student body and 
exemplify qualities such as integrity and 
leadership. Melissa also spearheaded the launch 
of our SPPA Student Profiles and served as a peer 
mentor. Congratulations to Melissa on a job well 
done! 
 

 
 

Senior Manager, Business Consulting Services East Land and Resources I&IT Cluster 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
 
Are you a successful, innovative and customer-focused IT leader with proven experience managing client relationships? 
  
If so, the Land and Resources I&IT Cluster (LRC), Business Consulting Services, is seeking  your experience and leadership 
to manage key business relationships and, in partnership, to provide I&IT planning and delivery to business stakeholders 
and clients in the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF). 
Please click here for more details:  http://www.ipac.ca/SeniorManager-11005 

 
Director, Strategic Policy Branch, and Director, Capacity Planning and Priorities Branch 
Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care 
 
The Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care is looking for energetic leaders to develop, implement and evaluate 
strategies that align with the Ministry's vision on operational policy implementation and transformative frameworks. 
  
As the Director of Strategic Policy Branch, you will direct the development of legislative, regulatory, and policy 
frameworks in alignment with the strategic direction for the health system in Ontario. You will lead concurrent project 
teams, ensuring consultation processes and partnerships are communicated and maintained across all levels of 
government and with key external stakeholders. 
 
As the Director of Capacity Planning and Priorities Branch, you will lead the management of transformative provincial 
planning and strategy development. You will direct the development of tools and strategy control processes that 
measure transformation and maximize value, health outcomes, patient experience, and the quality of health care in 
Ontario. 
Please click here to view details: http://www.ipac.ca/Director-11006 
 

 
Hands on summer program for students interested in innovation, design and social justice 

At the end of this summer, the Winkler Institute for Dispute Resolution will be running a week long design project for post-
secondary students at Osgoode Hall Law School. The project focus will be on justice system innovation, and students who 
attend will learn cutting edge innovation tools and methodologies - social impact design, empathy design, and design 
thinking - and apply them over the course of the week to a specific access to justice challenge.  

This year, the Justice Design Project (JDP) will run from August 29 to September 2, 2016 at the law school. The "early 
bird" fee for the week is $599.00 and $699.00 thereafter. Subsidies are available for students who demonstrate financial 
need. Please contact Nicole Salama directly (NSalama@osgoode.yorku.ca). For more information about the JDP you may 
also want to check out this video taken by Canadian Lawyer 4Students Magazine. 

 
 

http://sppa.laps.yorku.ca/undergraduate-program/student-profiles/
http://sppa.laps.yorku.ca/undergraduate-program/student-profiles/
http://sppa.laps.yorku.ca/undergraduate-program/student-profiles/
http://www.ipac.ca/SeniorManager-11005
http://www.ipac.ca/Director-11006
http://winklerinstitute.ca/
http://winklerinstitute.ca/justice-design-project/
mailto:NSalama@osgoode.yorku.ca
http://www.canadianlawyermag.com/5750/Video-The-courthouse-of-the-future.html
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2016 LA&PS Writing Prize 

The LA&PS Writing Prizes are open to all kinds of 
writing from students enrolled in LA&PS courses, 
including case studies, administrative/executive 
reports, reviews of all kinds, non-fiction prose and 
formal essays (creative writing excepted). There are 
five categories: first through fourth year and also 
Major Research Project (MRP)/Undergraduate Thesis. 

Any Course Director in LA&PS may nominate a paper 
(one per course) in the appropriate category. 
Submissions should be in Word or PDF format, and 
include both a clean copy of the paper and a copy of 
the submission's associated assignment sheet. 

Please nominate your student’s paper using the year 
level of your course (not of your student). For 
example, a 4th year student writing in WRIT 2004 
would be nominated in the 2nd year category. Eligible 
papers will come from courses offered between May 
2015 and April 2016. 

The 2016 deadline for submissions is June 1. One 
winner and one runner-up will be chosen in each 
category. Winners will be contacted by the Faculty, 
and recognized publicly in Fall 2016. 

This contest is adjudicated by full-time faculty in the 
Writing Department. If you have any questions about 
this form or about the process for adjudicating these 
awards, please contact Jon Sufrin at jons@yorku.ca or 
x77473. 

You may save your nomination and continue at a later 
time if required. 

Please click here to access LA&PS Writing Prize 
Nomination Form. 
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Liberal Arts & Professional Studies 

Spring Open House 2016 
 

Date: May 7, 2016 
 
Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM  
 
Location: Vari Hall Rotunda (#30 on the York 
Map)  
 
Join us to learn more about your program of 
study, chat with current students and professors 
and tour our amazing campus. 
 
 

 
Mature Student Clubs 
York University Mature Students' Organization 
(YUMSO) 
 
Location: Vanier College Room 113B 
Email: yumso@yorku.ca 
Website: YUMSO 
Facebook.com/Groups/YUMSO 
Twitter: @YUMSO 
 
The Student Parent Association - S.P.A. (formerly 
known as Student Association for Single Parents - 
S.A.S.P) is now a part of YUMSO. 
 
S.P.A is an organization that provides support to 
student parents and caregivers attending York 
University. Its aim is to assure student parents 
that there is a community of people dealing with 
similar experiences and provide a nurturing space 
for student parents and caregivers to excel in 
academia. 
Email: sasp@yorku.ca 

http://laps.yorku.ca/faculty-staff/laps-writing-prize/
mailto:jons@yorku.ca
http://laps.yorku.ca/faculty-staff/laps-writing-prize/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/faculty-of-liberal-arts-professional-studies-spring-open-house-2016-registration-24273698285
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/faculty-of-liberal-arts-professional-studies-spring-open-house-2016-registration-24273698285
https://yorku.collegiatelink.net/organization/mso
https://twitter.com/yumso

